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Kris Neidel                                                             
Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
Office 970-871-1963
Cell    970-846-5097
 

 
 
Kris Neidel                                                             
Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
Office 970-871-1963
Cell    970-846-5097
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Hi Kris!

 

Thanks for touching base.  The CS47 remediation report has been drafted by Stantec and is currently in my hands for
review. That being said, you should see this report come through soon, if not before Christmas, shortly thereafter. 
Looking forward to continuing to work with you in 2019.  I hope you’re taking some much deserved time off for the
holidays. I will be taking vacation through January 6th. 

 

Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year! 

 

Adriane Gifford

Environmental Project Manager

agifford@chevron.com

 

Upstream Business Unit

Chevron Environmental Management Company

1500 Louisiana Street, Room 38108

Houston, TX 77002

Direct 832 854 5620

Mobile  832 270 3436

 

From: Neidel - DNR, Kris <kris.neidel@state.co.us>  
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 11:29 AM 
To: Gifford, Adriane H <AGifford@chevron.com> 
Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] CS47

 

Adriane,

 

I wanted to check in with you to see if there is a report for the work competed at CS47 from summer 2018?

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 

Kris Neidel                                                             

Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  

Office 970-871-1963

Cell    970-846-5097
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